
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 
 

 
 

 

DATE: April 4, 2018 

TOPIC: Rutledge Hall Phase II Painting 

PREPARED BY: Bob Ciserella 

Recommended Action: 

 Action: X 

 Discussion:  

 Information:  

Purpose: 
The Board of Education approves all expenditures greater than $10,000. The District is planning for  
Phase II painting at Rutledge Hall and would like to utilize the services of John Moric. John has completed a 
number of painting projects with the District over the years and has proven to be an excellent vendor for 
the District.  
 
Fiscal Impact: 
The budget for Phase II painting at Rutledge Hall is $25,000. If the project requires work in excess of 
$25,000, the additional work will be completed by District personnel.  
 
Recommendation: 
The Administration recommends, and the Facilities Committee supports, the recommendation to utilize the 
services of John Moric for Phase II painting at Rutledge Hall with an amount not to exceed $25,000.  

 

Executive Summary 
Board of Education Meeting  

 


